CANADIAN TRILLINIUM INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL



Excellence in Education, Driven by Knowledge

July 15, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We wish to inform you that the Summer School will be closed from Friday, July 16, 2021 till Saturday, July 31, 2021, for the celebration of Eid-Ul-Adha. Our classes will resume on Sunday, August 01, 2021.

- * Summer School assessments will be held on Sunday, 8th and Monday, 9th August, 2021.
- * Report cards sent home on Tuesday, 17th August.
- * PTI will be arranged on Wednesday, 18th August.

On behalf of CTIS management and staff members Happy Eid Mubarak to everyone!!

Be Safe and Be Happy!

Sincerely,

Ms. Ayesha Shahzad
Vice-Principal
Canadian Trillinium International School